
 

 

Professional Registration and Qualification Checks 

 
Introduction 

NOA Healthcare has the responsibility to ensure members are appropriate 

people, suitably qualified, with current statutory and legislative training to be 

able to satisfactorily and safely carry out their role as independent practitioners 

without compromising the safety of those to whom they deliver care. 

This includes checks with the relevant professional registration bodies such as 

GMC, HPC and NMC. 

Policy 

NOA Healthcare will examine documents following recognised procedures and 

maintain records demonstrating that each member is entitled to practice in the 

professional capacity for which they have been enrolled as a member. 

As an Independent Practitioner, members are professionally responsible to 

ensure they demonstrate their fitness to practise. 

However, where there are costs implications, NOA Healthcare will make 

payment and claim back a relevant deduction from the member’s future 

earnings. 
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